
 

 

 

Students from the Wallenpaupack chapter of HOSA, Health 
Occupations Students of America, shared presentations with 
the Board. The students will go on to present their projects at 
the State Leadership Conference being held at the end of 
March in Lancaster.   
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All snow days have now been exhausted.  Any future 

school closures will be FID days.   

  
 

 
South Elementary – Fifth graders created games for underclassmen and hosted them on March 7th. 
North Primary – WANES PTA hosted the Sweetheart Dance March 7th welcoming over 900 students and parents. 
North Intermediate – WNIS American Heart Association Jump Rope for Heart raised $18,600.00. 
Middle School – Reading team placed 1st in competition on March 4th and will advance to the next level. 
High School – Students have begun scheduling classes for the 2025-2026 school year.   
Special Education – Preparing the extended school year summer program to host approximately 70 students. 

 

 
Mr. Ey and Mr. Buselli provided the Board with a winter sports recap to highlight the successes of the 

many student athletes throughout the Junior High, Junior Varsity and Varsity teams.   

 

 

 

High School Seniors Alexis 
Blaszczyk, Daniel Matyjaszek 

and Julia Mrowka were 
recognized for their 

outstanding academic and 
co-curricular achievements.  

The Board approved spring Bus 
Evacuation Drills to be held 

March 18th through March 20th. 

To change the color of this 
block, go to Table Tools > 

Design > Shading and choose 
a new color, or change the 
document colors from the 

Design tab. 

 

 
 

                  The next School Board meeting will be held on April 14, 2025 in the High School Library.  
 
The Wallenpaupack Area School District does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, disability, or age in its programs and 
activities and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups.  The following person has been designated to handle 
inquiries regarding the non-discrimination policies.  Keith E. Gunuskey, Superintendent, 2552 Route. 6, Hawley, PA, 18428. Telephone-570-226-4557. 

 

Building Updates 

 
The District received over 

$230,000.00 in grants this month.  
The funds are designated for safety 

related projects and CTE 
Equipment. 


